You are invited to attend the Town of Tecumseh Master Drainage Plan Public Information Centre on July
25, 2018. The Master Plan is being completed to address the impacts of surface flooding in the
community. More information is available at:

http://www.tecumseh.ca/townhall/departmental-

services/Engineering_Services/studies/storm drainage master plan



http://www.tecumseh.ca/townhall/departmental-services/Engineering_Services/studies/storm_drainage_master_plan
http://www.tecumseh.ca/townhall/departmental-services/Engineering_Services/studies/storm_drainage_master_plan
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Tecumseh STORM DRAINAGE MASTER PLAN DILLON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE No. 1 B

The Town of Tecumseh is completing a Storm Drainage Master Plan to address the impacts of surface
flooding on the community. This Master Plan will confirm the factors contributing to surface flooding
resulting from significant storm events, identify and evaluate alternative solutions to reduce the risk and
impacts of surface flooding, and outline a recommended long-term implementation strategy.

This Master Plan does not directly address g
basement flooding resulting from sanitary sewer Tﬂ{
surcharging. The Town of Tecumseh has been 5‘.‘
addressing basement flooding risks separately \
through other studies, initiatives, and subsidy
programs since 2010. —
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Your participation in this Tecumseh Storm Drainage
Master Plan process will contribute to the results
and help to develop suitable solutions that can be
implemented in partnership with the community.
Consultation is an integral part of this process and
members of the public, agencies, Indigenous
communities and other interested persons are
encouraged to participate. e i

This first Public Information Centre (PIC) meeting has been scheduled to present the following:
* Learn more about the causes and factors being considered to address surface flooding;
e Preliminary results identifying the problem areas in the storm sewer and overland drainage
systems;
o |dentification and evaluation of alternative storm drainage solutions, including preferred regional
solutions; and
e Next steps
The first PIC meeting is being held as follows:

Public Information Centre #1

Date: Wednesday, July 25", 2018
Time: 3:00pm to 5:00pm and
6:00pm to 8:00pm
Location: Royal Canadian Legion Branch 261
12326 Lanoue St, Tecumseh, ON N8N 1N3

A second PIC meeting will be held in late 2018 to present a more detailed analysis of the recommended
solutions for public and agency input. Visit the Town of Tecumseh website for updated information and
resources related to this study and to provide additional input to the study team.

www.tecumseh.ca/townhall/departmental-services/Engineering Services/studies/storm drainage master plan

This study is being carried out in accordance with the Master Plan Approach No. 2 of the Municipal Class
Environmental Assessment (EA) (Municipal Engineers Association, 2015) process. This study will fulfill EA
requirements for Schedule B projects and satisfy Phases 1 and 2 of the process for Schedule C projects.

If you have any questions, please contact either of the project representatives:

Phil Bartnik, P.Eng. Flavio Forest, P.Eng.

Director, Public Works & Environmental Services Project Manager

Town of Tecumseh Dillon Consulting Limited

917 Lesperance Road 3200 Deziel Drive, Suite 608

Tecumseh, Ontario, NSN 1W9 Windsor, Ontario, NSW 5K8

Ph: (519) 735-2184 ext. 148 Ph: (519) 948-4243 ext. 3233

Email: TecumsehDrainageMP@dillon.ca Email: TecumsehDrainageMP@dillon.ca

All comments and information received from individuals, stakeholder groups and agencies regarding this
study are being collected to assist the Town of Tecumseh in completing the Storm Drainage Master Plan.
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection
of Privacy Act and with the exception of personal information, all information provided will become part
of the public record. This notice is also available on the Town’s website and social media accounts.

This notice first issued on July 13, 2018






